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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presi@%ﬁ/‘m

DATE: July 9, 2012

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0097
Rezoning — Properties in the Coldstream Homestead Montebello Urban
Renewal Area

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has reviewed City Council Bill 12-0097
for the purpose of changing the zoning for certain properties in the Coldstream Homestead
Montebello Urban Renewal Area. Though some of the affected properties are currently zoned
for commercial use, they are located in the middle of a residential neighborhood; therefore, BDC
defers to Baltimore Housing on this bill.
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